
 

             

Tuesday 30th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 SATs Week 13th-16th May  

Year 6 will be sitting their Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) assessments on the week beginning 13th 

March. The SATs will check your child’s knowledge of the National Curriculum. The tests are compulsory for 

Year 6 students and are used to assess your child against age-related expectations. Many secondary schools 

also use Year 6 SATs results to determine what set a child will be assigned to in Year 7.  

To help your child have a positive start to the day, we are inviting them to a breakfast club at 8.15 every 

morning from 13th March until the 16th March. During this time, they will have the option of a bacon roll, 

sausage bap or vegetarian sausage bap, which will be served with a choice of sauce and a glass of juice. 

These meals are free of charge but need to be preordered by Friday 6th May. 

If you would like your child to attend breakfast club next week, please fill in the Microsoft Form, which has 

been emailed to you and is on Class Dojo, selecting your child’s choice of breakfast for each day. 

We look forward to seeing as many of the children there as possible. 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Miss Hannah Archibald 

KS2 Lead 

 

 


